Scottish Rite Valley of
Northern California - May
2025

Greetings Brothers,

Hello from the Scottish Rite Valley of Northern California. I
hope this finds you all doing well.

I would first like to thank all those Brothers who joined us
in April for our Service of Remembrance and Renewal. It was a
wonderful ceremony paying tribute to the Brothers who have
left us over this past year. On April 26 th , we had the
opportunity to honor Worshipful Bill Lambo’s 50 years as a
Scottish Rite Mason and 50 years as a member of the Shriners
in a dual Scottish Rite and Shriner’s ceremony at Humboldt
Lodge. Thank you to all those that joined us for that.

Looking forward to May, we are excited that we will be holding
out 4th — 18th degrees on Saturday, May 24th . Breakfast will
be served at 8:00am with degrees beginning about 9:00am. Lunch
will be served around noon. I would like to invite all
Scottish Rite Brothers to join us whether or not you are part
of the degree team.

Sincerely,
Jason Akana, Venerable Master
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